
 

 
 

 
T e x a s  A & M  F o u n d a t i o n   (Charitable Tax ID:  74-2245072) 
Class of ’76 Gift Fund 

PLEDGE INFORMATION 

My personal pledge:   $ Payment Schedule 

My matching gift company will contribute: 
Name of company: 

$ 
Year 1 $ Monthly $ 

Year 2  $ Quarterly $ 

Total Commitment: $ Year 3  $   

DONOR INFORMATION (Please Print) 

Name Class Year 

Address 

Email Phone 

PAYMENT INFORMATION 

Enclosed 
Contribution: 
$ 

Please make checks payable to TEXAS A&M FOUNDATION. 

On the memo line, indicate – Class of ’76 Gift Fund (05-73256) 

Gifts by credit card must be done on-line or call Guy Sheppard 

Return to:   Texas A&M Foundation 
401 George Bush Drive 
College Station, TX 77840-2811 
Fax:  (979) 845-3973 

Class Gift 
Fundraising Team 

Guy Sheppard 
(979) 450-8210 

Kay (Evans) Casey 
(817) 925-8459 

Mike Havel 
(972) 345-1953 

Mark Probst 
(281) 380-9062 

Call us if you have questions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giving On-Line 

To make an on-line one-time or recurring (monthly, quarterly, annual) donation, follow these 3 easy steps: 

Step 1 

 Go to the Texas A&M Foundation website at https://givenow.tamu.edu 

 Do not make a selection in the “Select a College or Program to Support” 

 Do not make a selection in the “Select a Fund to Support” 

 Click the box noted “Contribute to an Account Not Listed Above” 

 The “Account Name or Number” box will appear and type in “Class of 1976 Gift Fund” and “0573256” 

 Leave “Gift Payment: $” blank (unless you are making a one-time gift) 

 Select “Recurring Gift” and enter your desired payment schedule and amount in the boxes that follow 

Steps 2 and 3:  Once you have completed your payment schedule, you will be directed back to the first page.  Continue 
with Step 2 for your personal information and Step 3 for your credit card information. 

Giving By Mail                Simply cut out the form below, fill it out, and return it to the Texas A&M Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After making your pledge (on-line or by mail), please e-mail Guy Sheppard at wtvcdoc@yahoo.com so 
that he can confirm that it has been received in the proper account. 

Please Pledge 
Now! 

This is the plaque on our 
column!  WHOOP! 

https://givenow.tamu.edu/
mailto:wtvcdoc@yahoo.com

